
Contract No. 13/WSD/16 
Mainlaying in Tseung Kwan O  
Monthly EM&A Report 

 
The copyright of this document is owned by Acuity Sustainability Consulting Limited. It may not be reproduced except with prior written approval from the Company. 

Acuity Sustainability Consulting Limited 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

              

Appendix M 
 
Proactive Environmental Protection 
Proforma 
 

  



Contract No. 13/WSD/16 
Mainlaying in Tseung Kwan O  
Monthly EM&A Report 

 
The copyright of this document is owned by Acuity Sustainability Consulting Limited. It may not be reproduced except with prior written approval from the Company. 

Acuity Sustainability Consulting Limited 

 

 
Proactive Environmental Protection for the Next Reporting Month 

 

Reporting 
Period 

Activity 
Major 

Environmental 
Impact 

Environmental Mitigation 
Measure 

1– 29 February 
2024 

- Road surface reinstatement 
including surface drain and 
related utilities,  

- Chamber construction, 
- Installation of accessories 

such as cat ladder and 
handrail 

- Construction dust 
- Noise generation; 
- Construction waste 
- Impact of water 

quality 
- Ecology 

- Dust suppression by regular 
wetting and water spraying 

- Reduction of noise from 
equipment and machinery 
on-site 

- Sorting and storage of 
general refuse and 
construction waste 

- Chemical shall be stored 
properly with drip tray. 

- Treatment of water with 
water treatment facilities 
before discharge. 

- Rainwater pumped from 
trench should be discharged 
via waster water treatment 
facilities.  

- Retained tree shall be 
carefully protected and tree 
protect zone should be 
established. 

 


